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Memorandum 

 
TO:       Planning Commission 
 
FROM:      Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 

   
RE:        Planning Commission Sub-committee and Designee Appointments 
 
DATE:      January 15, 2021  
 
 
The Planning Commission reviews and makes assignments for representation to various groups 
and committees going forward. 
 
PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 
The Ann Arbor Planning Commission approves the Planning Commission Subcommittee and 
designee assignments. 

 
On a regular basis, and when membership changes, the Planning Commission discusses and 
appoints members to sub-committees and as delegates to other Boards and Commissions to 
coordinate the work of the City.   
 
The number of appointments and subcommittees to consider has expanded from previous 
years, through the addition of a new Single-family Zoning subcommittee and a Planning 
Commission designee to the Center of the City Initiating Committee.   
 
Attachments: 
Proposed Assignments Table 
Committee and Appointment Descriptions 
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